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ANESTHESIA BILLING INFORMATION 

 
 Spectra Eye Institute (“Center”) has several Anesthesiologists who have been 

credentialed and granted privileges to work at the Center.  They are not employees or agents of 

the Center and they bill for their services separately from the Center’s billing.  It is not always 

possible for all anesthesiologists to be contracted with all insurance plans.  However, even if not 

contracted with your insurance plan, the Anesthesiologists practicing at the Center have agreed 

to accept as payment in full the amount that would be allowed for such services if provided by 

Anesthesiologists who have entered into a contract and are in network with your insurance plan. 

 

 If your anesthesiologist at the Center is not contracted with your insurance plan, your 

Anesthesiologist’s billing office will still submit a bill for his/her charges to your insurance plan.  

In the event you receive a bill from your Anesthesiologist or his/her billing office that does not 

appear to have been previously processed by your insurance plan, or if you receive a payment 

directly from your insurance plan for the anesthesia services provided to you at the Center, 

please contact your Anesthesiologist’s billing office.  If you do not have contact information for 

your Anesthesiologist’s billing office, please call the Center at the number set forth above. 

 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding Anesthesia billing, please do not hesitate 

to call us. 

 

Spectra Eye Institute 

 

 

Date: __________________ 

 

Patient’s Printed Name: __________________________________ 

 

Patient’s Signature: _____________________________________ 

 

Legal Guardian’s Signature: ______________________________ 

 


